SHARE YOUR IDEAS!

The North Dakota Department of Transportation (NDDOT) is seeking input on the existing
conditions, concerns, and opportunities within the 1-94 and 1-194 roadways and ramps known as

the Midway interchange and Grant Marsh Bridge.

Please let us know your thoughts! Comments will be accepted by mail or email until June 20,
2023. Public input meeting materials, updates, and our interactive virtual map will be available via

the project website (www.dot.nd.gov/midway-grantmarsh) following the meeting.
This self-addressed comment card can be tri-folded and mailed or scanned and emailed to the

project manager at the contact information listed on the backside.

Name:

Address:

Phone:

E-mail:

Comments:
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Be Legendary.
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	Fold Here
	100 Collins Avenue, Suite 101
	Mandan, ND 58554

